
 
 

           Marley’s Mail – November 2023  

                                                                           

We pride ourselves on providing a reliable and efficient transport service to our customers. 

Reminders 

The Staff Party is tomorrow: Saturday 4th of November. 

We would love to see you and your family there      . Unit 

2 McLaren Avenue 12-6pm.  

The weather is warming up fast; remember to stay 

hydrated and stay sun protected when necessary!  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

 

 

  

  

   

  

 

 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Enjoy celebrating your special day! 

Jonathon Campbell in MBL 67 at 

Westpork Moora 

Ricky in MBL 50 – The Rigs 

for Kids 
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Special Thanks  
Jason Greasley – Celebrating 2 years on 

the 1st of November. 

Matthew Halliday – Celebrating 3 years 

on the 26th of November. 

Jamie Martens – Celebrating 3 years on 

the 30th of November. 

Phil Waikari– Celebrating 5 years on the 

27th of November. 

Jason Hill – Celebrating 15 years on the 

3rd of November. 

We thank you for your commitment and 

dedication to the Marley team over the years!  

What’s Gone Wrong? 

A Subby has had a hydraulic oil spill at 

MGC. Please be reminded to always act 

quick when you see something wrong 

and to speak up.  

A driver has clipped another trucks 

mirror. Be careful out on the road and 

always be aware of your positioning in 

your lane at all times. 

A driver has been hit by the driver’s door 

due to the windy conditions. Always be 

mindful in windy conditions and always 

close your doors properly when you are 

getting in and out of your truck. 

A Driver has slipped on the top step of his 

truck. Please always make sure you have 

3 points of contact when you are getting 

in and out of your truck at all times.  

 

 

 

Welcome new members to 

team Marley. 

Kirill Broughton – Workshop 

Benjamin Meredith – Driver 

David Solomon – Driver  

Robert Jarrett – Driver  

 

 

 

 

 

SR Hammond’s first Harvest 

Load for the year – MBL 62 


